
 

RE:  MV  Application A3/16 

 

As shown on the attached map, please note the manure storage tank is not proposed to be located 

within or adjacent to significant natural heritage features or hazard lands.  As such, MVCA has 

no concern for this proposed application.  We will not be submitting formal comment. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Brandi Walter 

Environmental Planner, Regulations Officer 

MAITLAND VALLEY CONSERVATION AUTHORITY 

519-335-3557; bwalter@mvca.on.ca 
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